
Notes – CEDEN User Group Meeting

Date:   June 16, 2022 

Note: The meeting was recorded and is available on YouTube.

1. CEDEN 2.0 Upgrade
Jarma gave an overview of the new CEDEN 2.0 system. It is an online system that allows users to submit 
vocabulary and vocabulary requests as well as check and submit chemistry data results. Meeting participants 
stressed the need to have documentation of business rules and examples of environmental and quality control 
data entry.

The new system is not yet in general use. It will initially be used by the Water Boards’ contract lab and then roll 
out to be used more broadly. Using the new system for chemistry data will likely be required in the first 
quarter of 2023, but that date has not yet been set. The format is provided in the accompanying posted Excel 
file. The QC_Original_Conc and Parent_SampleID columns should be removed before the format is considered 
final.

If a result is detected at the method detection limit, the entry for the “detected above MDL” column should by 
“Y” and the QA code should include “DNQ.”

Results that currently use the Result Qualifier of “>” should us “>” and the number, both within the Result 
column.

2. Passive Sampler Entry
The group agreed to use units of mass per sample for non-SPMD entry. What is considered a sample 
depends on what sorbents are extracted and analyzed together. Data providers will be encouraged to 
provide the total mass of sorbent in the LabResult comment field. The final draft is attached. Any 
additional comments should be provided to Jarma Bennett before the next meeting. 

3. The next meeting is scheduled for July 21.

https://youtu.be/dp14T7fdy0o
mailto:jarma.bennett@waterboards.ca.gov?subject=Passive%20Sampler%20Data%20Entry
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